
From: Victor Oreskovich  
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 5:01 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Development Proposal: 3056 Neyagawa 

 

Hello, 

 

I’m a resident at 2198 Pond Road and I strongly oppose this development. The surrounding 
infrastructure cannot support a development of this magnitude.  

 

I’m deeply concerned with this broad trend throughout the GTA. A building of this size and 
height is far too much and hurts the integrity of the surrounding community.  

 

I cannot attend the meeting in person but please accept this email as my strong feeling of 
opposition. 

 

Thanks, 

Victor  
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